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Project Update August 2025 

 

 

Rufford I.D.: 46571-1 

Project Title: Community-Based Conservation of Red-Bellied Monkeys and Wetland 

Ecosystems on Agonve Island, Benin 

 

Update: About a month ago, we removed the camera traps, as the rainy season 

had begun and our installation sites in the core of the forest are currently 

inaccessible. We plan to redeploy the cameras after the flood period, following the 

advice of local communities. They recommend avoiding the forest core to observe 

red-bellied monkeys, as that area is more frequented by Mona monkeys — a finding 

that aligns with the data we have already collected. 

 

In addition, we have received official authorization from the Zou Departmental 

Directorate in Benin to conduct our planned education workshop and excursion 

with children in September, in line with our original schedule. I attached a copy 

(originally in French). 
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